
Live & Learn Early Learning Center 
Photo Release Form and Directory Permission 

 
Permission to Use Student’s Photograph  
Live & Learn Early Learning Center may wish to use photographs of children in our family newsletter, on our 
website, on bulletin boards, in educational publications, in general media releases, etc.   Any such photographs 
would highlight the students either demonstrating learning techniques or participating in approved school 
activities.  
I give permission for you to use my child’s photograph in: 

Within the Live & Learn Community (classroom slideshows, family events, 
portfolios) 

In our family newsletter and on our website (the family newsletter is sent out 
electronically to all Live & Learn families and on our website) 

In research projects and trainings (Jo does trainings throughout the country and we 
have college interns that use pictures in their school projects) 

**The names of individual students will not be released with any photographs. 

 
Permission to Use Student’s Information in the Directory 
We would like to create a directory for each class.  It is our intention to help facilitate conversations among 
parents as a resource to share the joys and challenges of raising a family.  Directories will be distributed to 
Live & Learn families of each classroom however copies of directories for all classrooms will be available 
upon request. 
 I give permission for the following information to be used in the directory: 

Child’s first name 
Child’s last name 
Address 
Parent’s first name(s)  
Home phone number 
Cell phone number(s) 
Email address 

 
Child’s Name(s):             

Parent Signature:         Date:     


